Omak Public Library Board Meeting
AGENDA
Meeting Date: October 10, 2022 at 1:30pm
Minutes read and approved
Old business from minutes
1) Displays are being held on Book Banning Awareness Month and on Hispanic Heritage Month.
2) The Summer Reading Program was a success. Pictures will be shared on Social Media of the winners, once they have given their consent.
3)The librarians are weeding out books that haven't been taken out in three years and are shifting books in preparation for the remodel. They are also relocating books from the lowest shelves, to the higher shelves. Bidding is going on for the remodel and "Town Halls" will be held to see what the public would like to have in the library once the remodel is complete.
4) Betty asked if the library will be open during the remodel. Calvin suggested 3 possibilities: The branch will be closed with mail order and curb side pick up options, the remodel will happen in sections with the section being worked on closed, or having a temporary library outside the building with a gazebo for example where people can pick up their holds.  Myer suggested using the old Heritage College building across the street.
5)Story time will start next month, every 1st and 3rd Wednesdays at 10:00 AM. The first Wednesday will be in English and the third Wednesday of the month will be Bilingual.
6) Neiva will hold a Making Bread with Natural Fermentation workshop at 4:00 on Sept 22nd.
Bills presented for approval for payment
· US Linen and Uniform- mat cleaning- ??
· City of Omak- water, sewer- $155.16
· PUD- electricity- $425.23 (printed from the PUD site, haven’t received the actual invoice yet)
· Weinstein Beverage Co- toilet paper and paper towels- $104.91
· Mid Valley Pest Control, LLC- wash and spray building- $379.40
New business
· I will not be at the meeting in November but Calvin will be there to go over everything. 
· This is a busy month for the library with all of the community events happening. The library will be more active at these events and try to participate in as many as possible!
· We have our next Lego competition on October 28th. Children will pull a card and try to build whatever the card says in about 45mins. We will then have the children vote on which one they like the most. The one that wins will get to be put on display! 
· Our display this month is on Diversity Awareness. We have books that talk about disability and special needs, books on people from different cultural backgrounds, and more! This is our way of recognizing the diversity in the world and our own community. 
Actions Taken
Next Meeting November 14th, 2022 at 1:30pm via Zoom
